
 

Application withdrawn – 

The New Liberals 

On 12 November 2021, Joanne Reid, as a delegate of the Electoral Commission for the purposes of 

s 134 of the Commonwealth Electoral Act 1918, confirmed a request from three members of 

The New Liberals (the Party) to withdraw an application to change the Party’s name and logo in the 

Register of Political Parties. 


